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Author’s Reply

I thank Dr Sadiq and Dr Zuhdi for their feedback. Yes, it was overlooked when the term “door-to-balloon” was used. It should be  

“door-to-angiogram” time. 

Yours sincerely,

Fatimah Lateef
Department of Emergency Medicine, Singapore General Hospital, Outram Road, Singapore 169608. fatimah.abd.lateef@sgh.com.sg


